Just because an

image is free-to-

view, it does not
mean that it is
free to re-use.

It is not uncommon to use images and photos to illustrate your material,
whether you are writing a blog, creating a newsletter, or designing a
poster. However, a lot of images are protected by copyright. This means
that the user will need permission from the copyright owner(s) to use
their image.

An image
possesses the
same level of

protection whether
the copyright
symbol is
displayed or not.




